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THE COLONEL SPEAKS

Hello everyone.

This has certainly been an unusually fast passing summer
season. Davenport has come and gone and what happened to
makes it disappear with such rapidity? Could it haves been
the Confederate Road Run in June, the other national meets
or perhaps we're just having fun. Could there be anv other
explanation, perhaps?

September meeting brought forth the election of new
officers. qualified people who with their own individuality
will offer a grsat amount in new ideas and ways of making
things happen Your Colonel is turning the command over to
those who will do a fine job of directing this chapter.

I wish to thank Dossie for her concluding efforts as
secretary. Lee Rudd who has held a steady rein on the
treasury. Bobby Scott for being editor and Calvin Burnett as
vice-president who has so ably handled the chapter during my
absence. To the rest of you my appreciation and thanks for
being good supportive and participating members in this
organization.

Respectfully,

Peter Heintz
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Monthly meetings of the Confederate Chapter of the AMCA
held on the 2nd Thursday of each month at Exline Pizza.
at 7:00 P.M.

Jackson Ave.

on Saturday.

Our December meeting will be held at 5:30 P .M.
December 11.1993 at Calvin and Mary Beth Burnetts'. The
2153 ¥Vinton Ave.

address and phone number ars:
Memphis. TN
tel. 278-5703

Thas host will furnish the entrees but membsrs ars reguestad
to bring dips. snacks. a favorite beverage. etc. Plsase
contact Calvin for more information.




THE GRAFEVIHNE

Our roadrun at Vicksburg on June 15-17 was a great sSuccess.
Everyone endured temperatures ranging from 95 to 99 degrees.
Our northern participants now know exactly what is meant by
the phrase of "hot sultry southern days along the
Mississippli delta". And, if you need some information on
chigger(red bug) bites. just ask Tim Downs from Connecticut.

Thanks go to Fleming and Mary Horne for once again planning
a great banquet. and Peter and Dossie Heintz for mapping out
a great road run. And as usual Bobby Scott's art work for
all our goodies was superb. Alsc thanks to our guys who
drove the sweep vehicle. Clark and Calvin. On the 99 degree
day when they showed up at our stop with ice watsr, it was
like that Bud commercial where a desert suddenly becomes
covered with snow. All of a sudden., we were at the oasis.

We were certainly sorry that Lee Rudd. John Demge. John
Ragan. and Bill Northern were unable to attend due to work
schedules and prior commitments. Missed you guys!! We were
all delighted that Jerry and Charlotte Powell, our Nashville
members. made the run. Hope they will be able to attend
more of Sur outings.

We especially appreciate Calvin assisting everyone with
their mechanical problems. and even dispensing. or should we
say pumping gas!

Meedless to say. the 3T made the run with little difficulty
carrying both Billy and I. The only problem I had was in
sitting down for several days aifter riding on the pillion
seat for three days. MNext time, I drive.

We had 37 bikes to participate and some were beautifully
rastored machines drawing attention from many of the locals.
One person said that he had traveled from Jackson, MS just
to see the old bikes after hearing that we were to be in the
area.

Bobby, Clark. Billy and I had cur rirst taste of fried dill
pickles. they weren't bad. 1In fact. mest all the Vicksburg
iood was good

A4 copy of the video tape <i the roadrun iz being circuldted.
hope vou en)

well Davenport has come and gone and once again raceived
more Memphis monev. Last year I was the one returning with
empty pockets and my 2T and now thiz vear Calvin's pockets
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were bare but he returned with a 1905 Indian. Hope you
enjoy your Indian as much as I enjoy my 3T

Our club iz trying te attract more attention locally so we
have bsen attending several loccal events. The Somerville
and Bolivar outings were lots of fun and we are all hoping
there will be more local outings in the spring in which we
can participate. Pleasze l=t us know if yeou hear of any
events that may be of interest to the club.

Qur election of new officers was held at our September
meeting and we all welcome Calvin as our new president.
Yours truly is now the new editor. PBobby Scott has been the
club editor for several years and has done a fantastic job.
Sure hope 1 can fill his shoes.

1f you have any news just let me know and I'll tell it on
the grapevine.

Jeanie Tidwell




HERING FOR GROUP PHOTO ON DAY ONE OF VICKSBURG
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ROBERT SCOTT LEADING GROUP ON ROADRUN
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DAY IN SOMERVILLE

As soon as the Confederate Chapter heard about the antique
car and motorcycle show at the Fayette County Fair in
Somerville, we started planning a group outing(if it didn't
rain).

On Saturday September 17th our club members. Lee. Bobby.
Calvin. John & Kaye. Billy & I. John Munoz and his neighbor,
David met at Denny's for breakfast. The weather turned out
beautiful for the short ride to Somerville.

We arrived at the Fayette Co. fairgrounds about 10:00 A.M.
and wer2 joined by Fleming & Mary. Clark. Bill., and Lee's
friend, Mark.

Calvin brought his 1905 for all to see. That bike is really
something and in amazingly good condition to be so old.

Fleming & Mary brought their latest restored bike. He
really out did himself this time with his yellow and black
Tennessee Highway Patrol Harley. I hope to feature the bike
in a later edition of the Rustv Rebel. HNeedless to say. he
won 1lst place in the chow.

Clark brought his military Indian "jolting josie" and many
of us saw it for the first time. The bike well deserved the
2nd place win that it received. Great bike Clark.

We were all glad to see that Lee's four was back on the road
and looking good after it caught fire last year.

The day was very enjoyable, not only the ride, but the
opportunity to be with other bikers and enjoy their company.

o



Fleming Horne and Bill Northern enjoying
our Somerville outinge.
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Billy, 9%}Vi“’ Fleming, Bobby
and Lee at Somerville event.

Club members,




TENNESSEE MILITARY COLLECTORS CONVENTION
Bikes of Clark Bennett and Robert Scott
on display =-- Spring, 1993

LEE RUDD WITH HIS SIDE CAR OUTFIT
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BOLIVAR EXHIBITION

Thanks to Lee Rudd's help. the Confederate Chapter was
invited to display our bikes at the annual bar-b-que coockoff
in Bolivar on September 26th.

After meeting for breakfast at Ferguson's Cafe. we all
proceeded to Bolivar as a group. Since the temperaturs was
hovering barely owver 40 degrees, we all trailered our bikes
to Bolivar which is about 70 miles from Memphis.

The bikes were displayed inside the National Guard Armory
and it wasn't unusual to see someone get a gleam in their
eyes and hear them say that they once had one of those or
knew someone who did,

Our club members were treated to free bar—b que and
refreshments. Again the weather turned out beautiful and it
was interesting to meet the pecple who came out to see the
bikes.

Hope you come up with another great outing Lee. A good time
was had by all!




Dear Billie and Jeania,

Once again, the Confederate Cha
: hapter has done a stupendous job putti
roadrun together. Our family would like to express our gratituie b& =

enclosing a vid +
hospitaifty. eo tape of the 1993 Vicksburg Roadrun. Thank you for all your

We sincerely hope that you enj th
anjoy the video and we look forward %o seei
: i e 5 ng
everyone again-maybe in South Dakota, 1994. Zave a safe and happy summer.

Sincerely,

"ZUI}Q,ﬁi¢L{1;Ef$sz21J

The Twine Famil

JERRY DEUTSCHER
= 802 ELINOR WAY
SANIBEL ISLAND, FLORIDA 33957

Billie & Jeanne Tidwell
8200 Scruggs Drive
Germantown, TN 38138

Dear Tidwells,

Well, we finally got home a week ago today ZIZrom our second
set of ctravels only to find your package which was promptly
opened and played on the VCR. What a great job!! About twice as
goed as anything I ever tried and 'it really is a keepsake of your
fantastic run. e m .

' e sucne .7__-—"—'-—'-—‘_——__.
It really was a great run and I hope that noone in your
group was disappointed in the number of attendees. It really
made it better and we all got to know each other a lot better.

Your confederate group really knows how to entartain!

to vyour dreat rebel

—_—

I've babbled long anough--regards

: = reat time.
chapter members-we really had a ¢ 2t our Chapter

Thanks again for the tape and T will show it
le the end of September.
est regards,

meeting in Jacksonvil




